
St Jude the Apostle – Willington                                                                                                                                               Sunday 20
th

 May 2007 

Parish office open Mon-Fri 9.30 to 12.30pm   phone no 4600127 email judesparishoffice@eircom.net notices for inclusion in parish bulletin 

should be emailed no later than 12noon on Thursday.  

 

St Joseph’s Young 

Priest Society  
Parish Trip to Knock  

Saturday June 23rd  

Spiritual Director 

 Fr. Michael O’Grady  

Cost €45  

Inclusive of Bus, 

Morning Tea/Coffee 

and Dinner on Return 

Journey  

Booking may be 
made to Phil at 

4503750 or in Parish 

Office  

 

Society of St Vincent  

De Paul 
The Local conference wishes 

to gratefully acknowledge the 

sum of €1871 taken at the 

monthly outdoor collection 

last weekend. 

 

Bunch of keys found in 

Glendown Area  

Bicycle & locker keys – 

queries to 087 2604440 

 

Church Gate Collection this 
weekend – Collection to help 

send Sick Children to Lourdes  

 

Please pray for the repose of 

the souls of 

Recently Deceased 
Michael Buckley  

Sheila Brennan 

Eileen Long 

Mary Kennedy 

Peggy Monaghan 

Michael O’Halloran 

William Neville 

Anniversaries 
Paddy Hyland 

Thomas Henry 

Myna Hartnett 

Denis O’Neill 

Larry Farnon 

Bart Stewart 

Bill Traynor 

Noel & Sean Broe 

Gerry Dempsey 

Bridget Flynn 

Sean Dawson 

Mary O’Neill 

Joe Walsh 

Baby Megan Gowran  

Patrick & Walter Brazil  

May they rest in peace 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS 

Do you have any free time 
on Monday mornings?  If 

so would you be willing to 

help our weekly team of 

Church cleaners who are 

looking for new members 

to help with the cleaning 

of the Church.  Any help 

would be appreciated.  If 

you feel you can be of 

assistance please come 

along after 10 am Mass 

on any Monday morning  

 

Adult Confirmation  

Next Sunday May 27
th

 we invite you 

to come along and pray for Matthew 

Branning  who will receive the 

Sacrament of Confirmation & Holy 

Communion here during the 

11.00am Mass. 

Financial News  

House to House €2536 

Share   €1270  
 

Alzheimer’s Tea Morning 
Many thanks to all my neighbours 

and friends who supported the Tea 

Morning on Thursday 3
rd

 May in 

Templeogue Wood. €700 was 

raised. Many thanks for your 

continued support of this worthy 

cause. 

Margaret O’Brien

Karaoke Competition 

Templeogue United FC, Wellington 

Lane are running a Karaoke 

competition over  

5 Fridays in June with heats starting 

on Friday 1st June and finishing 

with the Grand Final on Friday 29 

June 2007.    Prize money of €1000 

offered.  

Entry Forms from Brian  087 

2472326  or  Peter  086 0545915 

 

Carmelite Sisters Firhouse  

Floral Demonstration by Mary 

Flynn Terenure College  

Wed 23
rd

 May at 8.pm  

Further details on notice board in 

church porch  
 

Pioneer Total Abstinence 

Association  

Mr. Raymond O’Connor of 

the Pioneer Assoc will speak 

to 6
th

 Class pupils of Bishop 

Galvin N.S this week. They 

will be invited to enroll as 

Young Pioneers, support from 

parents/guardians is necessary 

You still have a change to 

support our Annual Raffle  

1
st
 Prize Holiday for two in 

Austria + €400 spending 

money tickets €1.00 Book of 

12 €10 


